
 
 
Dear Hopkinton parents and guardians: 

 
Picture books, audiobooks, movies, oh my!!  Those items and more 

are available at the Hopkinton Town Library.  We are pleased to 
welcome your child into our Library community!  By registering your 

child for a library card, you are encouraging her/him to explore a world 
of learning and entertainment.  While a library card opens the door to 

lifelong learning, it also comes with privileges and responsibilities 

about which parents must be aware. 
 

At the Hopkinton Town Library, we are now issuing cards for children 
(ages 5 to12) for which parents and children share responsibility.  This 

means that parents will have access to the borrowing information for 
their children.  It also means that parents/guardians assume full 

responsibility for all use made of the library card and agree to be 
responsible for any loss or damage to materials. 

 
We’ve purchased a variety of special seating that will be available upon 

request during our Story Time programs. These include rockers, 
cushions, and sensory sacks. We also have weighted lap pads and 

noise reduction headphones. If your child would benefit from the use 
of any of these items, please let us know. 

 

By registering your child for a library card, you are providing access to 
a wide variety of information resources in an array of formats.  It is 

not the library’s policy to decide what materials your child should be 
exposed to; therefore, we hope that you will continue to help your 

child select materials.  We wish you happy times reading together! 
 

 We look forward to seeing you at the library.  If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   

 
Yours truly, 

 
Donna V. Dunlop  

Director 
Hopkinton Town Library 

603-746-3663 

ddunlop@hopkintontownlibrary.org 
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